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Notice of Motion 
Councillor’s Office 

 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Re: Property Standards By-law Modernization and Review 

To:  Mayor and Members of Council 

From:  Councillor Rachel Gilliland 

Date:  November 16, 2021 
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Whereas the Town’s current Property Standards by-law was last written in 1999; and 

Whereas the population growth and building landscape has changed drastically in the 
last 22 years; and 

Whereas the Town would benefit from a review of the Property Standards By-law to 
reflect the growth and modernization experienced in Aurora; 

1. Now Therefore Be It Hereby Resolved That staff report back with a modernized 
review of the Property Standards By-law. 


